
 
 
 

Date:   4th February 2010 
 
Attendees: RS, BOK, JPB, PB, FD, KS, JB, JF, JF Jnr, MR, JAB, ND 
 
Apologies:  PGR 
 
 

February  Agenda (03/02/10) 
 
 
 

In memory of Ken Stilgoe passed away 15th Feb 2009. 
 
 
 
1. Outstanding Monies
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable 
 
 
2. Winter League 2010
  

Matches now booked and will appear in the 2010/11 club licence, they are as 
follows:- 
 
Sat 9th October  Hampton Springs  Rock Pool 
Sat 16th October  Lathom Fisheries  Pool 1 
Sat 30th October  Blundell’s Farm  Oak & Willow 
Sat 13th November  Partridge Lakes  Covey 
Sat 4th December  Bridgewater Canal  TBA 
 
All matches are £10 peg fee. 
Sat 4th Dec is ‘Fur & Feather’ and peg fee (£10) also includes Carvery Meal at 
Walton Arms Pub. For those not wanting or unable to attend meal, match fee would 
be reduced to £5. 

Continued… 
 



Spring/Summer 2011 match bookings to be discussed at June club meeting 
 
 
 
3. Supercup
 
 Practice on 27th February at Meadow View. 

15 pegs booked, £5 per peg (club subsidised as actual fee is £7). 
The eight members picked for 1st round match on 6th March will have free entry to 
Round 1 match, however each entrant will have to pay for any pools monies organised 
on the day. 
 
 

 
4. Next Club Match – (Spring League)
 
 17/04/10 Border Fishery – ‘Match Pool 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Continued… 



5. Club Licence 2010/11
 
Club licences now available for sale.  
It is important to note that the licence 
stubs (sample shown) needs to be completed 
and legible. To make things easier, sections 
have been highlighted in RED which require 
completion. Remaining sections are optional. 
Senior or OAP members do not have to show 
their date of birth only Junior members. 
Stubs are to be removed from issued 
licence by bailiff and returned on a monthly 
basis to club meetings or by arrangement 
with either Frank or Paul who can collect if 
necessary. 
Also note there is no amnesty on licences, 
members have to have them from the due 
date, ie 16th March, not April or May or any 
other random date. 
There is also a free seat box sticker 
available and to be included with each 
licence. 
Bailiffs also to enquire about members 
having a current Rod Licence, they cannot 
fish without it! 
 
 
 
 

Prices remain the same as 2009 
Senior: £15, OAP: £10, Junior: £5 

 
 

Above - Sample Licence Stub 
Below – Sample Seat Box Sticker 

 

 
 
Licences can be sold from now. 
Looking to do web sales, which will go on the internet shortly. 
 
6. Bank Balance
 
 £ 3206.86      @ 25/01/10 inc £200 Golden Peg money 
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7. Golden Peg
 
 £445.00 (includes £200 shown above) 
 
8. Bailiff Report
 

Broken down branches in Brownlee’s brought down due to the recent snow have been 
removed from the waters by Frank, Roy and Josh. Thanks for your hard work. 

 
Whitegate – Pipe inspection to be done by council from April onwards as monies 
become available to investigate integrity of system. Further news as and when it 
becomes available. 

 
9. AOB
 

Recent information received regarding recycled decking structures from Fletchers 
Contracting has been forwarded to the Woodland Trust for their consideration. As 
and when we hear anything, we will continue discussions at a future meeting. 
Possible donation from Environment Agency for being proactive and asking 
members/potential members about a Rod Licence. Awaiting information from ‘EA’. 
Considering a ‘non club’ activity with a trip to Stourport (16th – 20th August or 30th 
Aug – 3rd Sept). Anyone interested to make themselves known to Frank/Paul. 
Costings yet to be carried out following a recce which is to be arranged shortly. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday 3rd March 2010 
 


